
 

	
June	21,	2024	
	
Dear	Families	and	Students,	
	
We	made	it	to	the	final	week.		Today	was	the	last	day	of	regular	classes.		Next	week,	we	are	having	3	
days	for	course	completion	that	some	students	have	been	invited	by	a	teacher	into	complete	
outstanding	assignments	and	assessment	from	Term	3	–	please	see	more	below.		The	yearbook	
distribution	and	student	signings	went	well	today.	Students	should	be	moving	out	of	their	lockers,	
asap.			
	
Tonight	is	the	Commencements	and	the	final	event	for	the	Grads	of	2025.		It	is	going	to	be	a	
wonderful	event	for	Grads	and	families.		If	you	would	like	to	watch	the	live	stream	go	to:	
https://sportswavetv.streameai.com/watch/474-sportswavetv-seaquam-secondary-school 
	
Take	care	and	enjoy	the	weekend.	
	
Year	books	
Yearbooks	were	given	out	today	Friday,	June	20	in	Block	A	classes.		If	you	students	did	not	pick	
theirs	up	they	are	available	at	the	front	office	starting	on	Monday,	June	23.		We	are	completely	sold	
out	and	have	none	for	sale.		If	you	have	outstanding	textbooks,	they	need	to	be	returned	before	
you	can	pick	up	your	book.		Check	the	“Fees”	tab	in	Parent	connect	to	see	if	you	owe	any	money	
and/or	have	paid	for	a	Yearbook.		
	
Locker	Clean	Out	
Ideally	students	will	be	out	of	their	lockers	at	the	end	of	day	on	June	20.		Exceptions	will	be	made	
for	those	students	who	are	attending	Course	Completion	Days.	
	
Course	Completion	Days	
These	are	a	few	extra	days	after	regular	classes	end	for	students	to	work	with	teachers	to	finish	off	
and	complete	learning	requirements	from	Term	3	only.		Only	those	students	who	are	close	to	
passing	will	be	invited.		The	dates	are	June	23,	24	and	25.		Teachers	will	have	office	hours	and	
students	will	sign	up	for	times	with	them	to	come	in	and	complete	their	learning.	Teachers	will	have	
a	“Flex”	type	sign-up	for	students	on	Student	Connect.					
	
Emergency	Preparedness	Fee	
Last	year,	the	school	district	introduced	an	annual	$10	Emergency	Preparedness	Fee	to	help	
ensure	every	school	is	equipped	with	essential	emergency	supplies	-	such	as	food,	water,	and	first	
aid	items	-	in	the	event	of	a	major	incident	like	an	earthquake	(see	letter	from	May	2024).	As	of	mid-
June,	the	District	has	collected	more	than	$125,000,	which	is	already	being	used	to	ensure	each	
school	is	stocked	with	emergency	food	and	water	reserves.	
		



 

Our	ultimate	goal	is	to	maintain	at	least	a	three-day	supply	of	food	and	water	for	every	student.	
This	annual	fee,	due	at	the	beginning	of	each	school	year,	plays	a	vital	role	in	helping	us	meet	that	
goal	and	allows	us	to	replace	supplies	as	they	expire.	In	September,	you’ll	receive	more	details	on	
how	to	pay	this	fee	for	the	2025/2026	school	year.	If	your	family	requires	financial	support	in	
relation	to	this	fee,	please	contact	the	school	office.	Discretion	will	be	maintained.	
	
Calendar	events	
June	
- 23-25	 Course	Completion	days	
- 27	 Final	Learning	Summary	(Final	Report	Card)	
- 	

Sincerely,	
Mark	Robinson,	Principal		 Mike	Annandale	Vice	Principal		 Maggie	Callander,	Vice	Principal	
	 	 	


